
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Supervisors of the County 

of Santa Barbara, State of California, on September 12, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. or shortly thereafter, in 

the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room at the Joseph Centeno Betteravia Government 

Administration Building, 511 East Lakeside Parkway, Santa Maria, California, to take public 

testimony on an ordinance to repeal outdated sections of Santa Barbara County Code Chapter 18, 

and on an ordinance to amend Santa Barbara County Code Chapter 18C, Article III, Certified 

Unified Program Agency and to add Article VI, Release of Waste to reflect recent updates to State 

laws and regulations.  A copy of said Ordinances can be reviewed during business hours at the 

Santa Barbara County Clerk of the Board at 105 East Anapamu, Santa Barbara, California. 

 

 The public hearing to be held on September 12, 2023 is for the purpose of considering all 

objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed Ordinances as set forth, or as modified by 

the Board of Supervisors. 

 

 Any objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed Ordinances may be filed with the Clerk 

of the Board of Supervisors before the public hearing scheduled for 9:00 a.m., September 12, 2023.  

The address of the Clerk of the Board is: 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, California 

93101.  Objections or protests may also be filed at, or before, the meeting on August 22, 2023.  
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